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  June 7, 2024 
 
Dear Future First Graders, 

 
Welcome to the first grade.  We know that you will be having an exciting summer and hope that 
you will enjoy every moment.  The first-grade teachers at Maple Creek are looking forward to 
having you in the first grade. 
 
Because our supply budget will not support all of the activities we have planned for this year, we 
are seeking voluntary donations of supplies which your child can utilize throughout the year. 
 
Recommended Individual Supplies  

• Backpack 
• Over the ear corded headphones labeled with child’s name (no earbuds and not cordless 

please) 
 

Recommended Community Supplies 
• Large boxes of Kleenex 
• Disinfecting Wipes (Teacher use only) 
• Baby Wipes 
• Glue Sticks 
• Dry Erase Expo Brand Whiteboard Markers (black or blue only please) 
• Whiteboard Erasers 
• Yellow highlighters 
• Bags of Wrapped Candy (Jolly Rangers, Starbursts, Tootsie Rolls, Hershey Kisses, etc.) 
• Amazon or Target gift card also appreciated to buy these community supplies throughout 

the year 
 

Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support.  Your donations allow us to provide 
your child with additional experiences which will enhance their education.  If you are unable to 
donate supplies this will not hinder your child from having full access to our first-grade 
curriculum.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Respectfully yours, 

   First Grade Team 
 


